thought of the week

Let the peace of Christ rule in your hearts, since as members
of one body you were called to peace. And be thankful.

Colossians 3:15

monthly events

15 SABBATH OF THE MONTH
Prayer & Fasting Service (after Divine Service)

Adventurer & Pathfinder Club Meeting (14:30 - 16:30)

2No SABBATH OF THE MONTH
Community Service: Children’s Visit to Dial House

3*> AND 4™ SABBATH OF THE MONTH
Community Service: Visit to River Mead Care Home

Adventurer & Pathfinder Club meeting (14:30 - 16:30)

THIS SABBATH
Sunshine Group practice (from 2:30pm)

FIRE ASSEMBLY POINTS

In front of the school building on the left side as you
come out of the church building.

communications

PR. TERRY MESSENGER 1* ELDER YVONNE C.
tmessenger @secadventist.org.uk loma55carnegie @ gmail.com
M. 0787 9454267

T. 01234 349612 ELDER PAUL KANJEWE

ELDER SHANNELLE COULSON
ELDER ENOCK KATONDO

CHURCH CLERK
bc.sda.cc@gmail.com

get connected!

EMAIL WEBSITE
bedfordsda@gmail.com www.bcsda.org

CONFERENCE TREASURER
bcsdact @ gmail.com

FACEBOOK TWITTER
facebook.com/bcsdachurch twitter.com/bcsdachurch

INSTAGRAM
Instagram.com/bcsdachurch

IMPORTANT REMINDER

Please remember to switch off /silence your mobile
phone whilst in the sanctuary. You are kindly asked
to be reverent. Please remain seated after divine
service and you will be ushered out. Please leave the
sanctuary with reverence and in order. Thank you.

Bedford 73 Bromham Road
Bedford, Bedfordshire
Central MK40 2AQ

The LOR

IS my shepher,

| have all
hatl need.



mailto:bedfordsda@gmail.com

sabbath school

09:00 - 09:25 Prayer Meeting & Teacher’s Class
09:30-09:40  Welcome/Opening Prayer/Song

09:40 - 09:45 Testimonies
10:00 - 10:40 Sabbath School Bible Study

10:45 - 10:55

10:40 - 10:45 Mission Story and Offering
Announcements

divine service

Intro:

Call to worship:

Invocation:

Welcome:

Song Service:

Tithe and Offering:

Children Story:

Intercessory Prayer:

Sermon:

Closing Hymn:

Benediction:

Outro:

Holy Spirit Rain Down

Elder Yvonne C.

Elder Paul K.

Elder Yvonne C.

Praise Team

Elder Enock K.

Elder Shannelle C.

Elder Yvonne C.

Elder Paul K.

Congregation

Elder Paul K.

Praise Team

announcements

WELCOME

Bedford Central Seventh-day Adventist Church would like to
thank you for worshipping with us today. We are happy you are
here and hope you will be blessed.

THIS AFTERNOON

The church is calling all board members, departmental leaders
and team members to join with the church family in a day of
fasting and prayer where possible and applicable, in
recommitting our lives to The Lord and to the "Service".

LOCAL OFFERING
The local offering received for October 2018 is £2,173.42. This
includes the harvest thanksgiving collection of £305.00.

WEEK OF PRAYER

This week we’d like to invite you to take part in the week of
prayer. The meetings will take place every day from 6:30pm-
7:30pm starting tomorrow Sunday 4™ Nov until the 10™ next

Sabbath.
YOUTH CHOIR
Are you age 13-35? Join our youth choir practice which takes
place every second Friday of the month from 7pm-8pm.

CHILDREN SABBATH SCHOOL
We would like all children to meet up for practice (every
Sabbath afternoon, 2:30pm) for our 13" Sabbath programme.

ADRA APPEAL

The NEW Gifbox Appeal launched on the 14t September and
end on the 14" November 2018. A new site is live and ready to
bring joy to the children in Burundi and Sri Lanka.Visit
gifbox.adra.org.uk for more information

REMINDER

We'd just like to remind everyone that we do not take pictures
or record children without the consent of all parents. Not all
parents have consented to this.

THANK YOU

Sis Grant would like to thank the church members for their
contributions and assistance during and after the Harvest
thanksgiving.

ABC BOOKSHOP

The ABC Bookshop will be open by request. Just speak to Bro.
Joe and he will open the shop at a convenient time for you. The
CEDAR LAKE range of tinned foods is now in stock. Vegan, low-
sodium, low-carb, low-fat and cholesterol free! See Joe for the
complete range, and happy and healthy eating.

TODAY: 16:28
NEXT SABBATH: 16:17

Parking is important to us all when we come to
worship. Therefore, the church has managed to get
access to the car park behind the church (on Linden

Road).
Parking in this car park is free of charge for a total of
19 cars.
[
upcoming events

10 NOV 2018 AMR

17 NOV 2018 YOUTH SERVICE

01 DEC 2018 HEALTH EMPHASIS

08 DEC 2018 CHILDREN SERVICE
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